
 

 
 

Dear Choir Parents, 
 
 

We hope you all had a wonderful Thanksgiving with family and 
friends.  We are thankful for all of our choir families and your 
support of this program! 
 
 

Below are the choir-related items you will want to know this week.  
 
 

FAST FACTS: 

 
 

 There is an all-choir rehearsal for the Sounds of the Season 
concert this Tuesday 11/27 from 3:15-6:15pm with Andy 
Haines.  Students are to wear their That’s Entertainment T-
shirts. 

 Tickets for the choir holiday concert Sounds of the Season 
on December 6th are on sale now through the choir website 
and at Duffey & Co. in the Park.  This concert sells out every 
year so be sure to get your tickets soon. 

 
 

 Choir caroling is December 7th and 8th.  Please click here to 
learn more. Share this link and encourage friends, neighbors 
and coworkers to book a caroling group at their holiday party 
this season!  Contact Kim and Dan Tripp at 
choircaroling@gmail.com to book a caroling group. 

 
 

 We still need 10 drivers each night, December 7th and 8th, to 
drive our student carolers to their scheduled events.  This is a 
fun and festive way to spend time with your choir student and 
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listen to some wonderful Christmas songs.  Please sign up 
here if you can help. 

 
 

Thank you for all you do to support your student’s choir program! 
Have a great week! 
 
 
 

With Warmest Regards, 

 
 

Megan and Freeman Gunnell 
2018-2019 Choir Booster Presidents 
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